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In Reply Refer To:
Dockets: -50-498 '

50-499

/

Houston Lighting & Power Company
'

ATTN: G. W. Oprea, Jr.
Executive Vice President

P.O. Box 1700
Houston, Texas 77001

Gentlemen:

By letter dated July 27,1984 (G. W. Oprea, Jr. to John T. Collins;
Subject: Quality Assurance Program for the Design and Construction Phase of
the South Texas Project), Houston Lighting and Power Company submitted
Revision 7 to the subject quality assurance program.

We have reviewed this submittal and find that is satisfies the requirements of
-10 CFR Part 50, Appendix B, and is therefore acceptable.

If you have any questions concerning the above, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch I

cc:
Houston Lighting & Power Company
ATTN: J. H. Goldberg, Vice President

Nuclear Engineering and Construction
P.O. Box 1700
Houston, Texas 77001

Brian Berwick, Esq.
Asst. Attorney General
Environmental Protection Div.
P.O. Box 12548, Capitol Station i
Austin', Texas 78711

Mr. Lanny Sinkin
114 West 7th, Suite 220
Austin, Texas 70701 i
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RPB1 Resident Inspector J. Collins, RA

;RPB2 - Section Chief (RPB1/A) C. Wisner, PA0
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